Richard,

Just to let you know, I returned on Friday 12 August, 2016 from my trip to Washington DC, provided by the Domestic Nuclear Detection Office (DNDO), to attend the DNDO Steering Council meeting. As a member of the DNDO Executive Steering Council I attended a classified briefing on the current radiological and nuclear threats facing are nation and attended meetings to build on developments from previous meetings.  The trip was very beneficial to my work with the Chicago Fire Department to include programs the City is currently participating in. Please let me know if you need any other information provided. Sorry, no time for golf and I do not golf anyways. Thanks for the assistance.

Glen P. Lyman
Deputy District Chief
Hazardous Material Coordinator 
Special Operations
Chicago Fire Department
